
Chairman Azzinaro.   
 
 
“The House Veterans Affairs Advisory Council is in favor of both Bills.  
 One pertaining to establishing a Viet Nam Memorial H6258 
 
Also, The removal of the word WAR from the Bristol home Administrator qualifications.” H6286 
 
Thank you 
 
Kevin McDonnell 
 
Secretary HVAC (House Veterans Advisory Council) 
 


